
 
 
 

N O T I C E 
Mail Ballot Election 

 
Crowley County will have a Mail Ballot Election on 
November 2, 2021 for all registered voters.  To vote you 
must be a resident of Colorado by October 13, 2021.  
If you are registered and have made any changes to your 
residence or mailing address, please contact our office.  
Residents who are eligible should expect to receive their 
ballot by mail the week of October 18, 2021.  If you believe 
you should receive a ballot and have not received it by 
October 25, you must call this office at 267-5225 to verify 
your registration and mailing address. Ballots cannot be 
mailed after October 25.  If you make a change to your voter 
record after October 25, you must pick up your ballot in 
person. If you spoil, deface or lose your ballot you may 
obtain a replacement ballot, one at a time, not to exceed 
three ballots in all. To vote or replace a ballot contact the 
Crowley County Clerk Monday–Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m.; on Saturday October 30, 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.; on 
Election Day from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. All current 
registered voters will receive a ballot by mail but you do not 
have to return it by mail. You may hand deliver your ballot to 
the Crowley County Clerk and Recorder’s Office, 631 Main, 
Suite 102, Ordway, CO by 7:00 p.m. on election day on 
November 2, 2021. 
Your ballot may be returned by mail by affixing fifty-eight 
cents postage but must be received by 7:00 p.m on Election 
Day to be counted. If you choose to mail your ballot, please 
mail in time to be received by November 2, 2021. Post 
marks DO NOT COUNT as received.  A walk-up 24 hour 
ballot drop box is available at the front of the building. 
 
                                       Melinda Carter 
                                       Crowley County Clerk & Recorder 
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